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Insert Your Address Here

Insert Date Here
Dear (insert name of your local MP),

The British Dyslexia Association has been campaigning for improved dyslexia awareness for many years. This year, Dyslexia Awareness Week takes place from October 5-11 and with the theme for 2015 being ‘Making Sense of Dyslexia…’ we would like to appeal to you, our local MP, to help make sense of dyslexia for the many teachers, adults, parents, employers and children out there struggling to identify and support dyslexia, as well as providing essential support for those in need.

Dyslexia affects around 10% of the population and those with dyslexia are protected by the Equalities Act 2010. However many people in the UK are struggling with little to no support having been failed by the education system and not identified due to a lack of awareness. In 2009, the Rose Review, recommended that improvements needed to be made in supporting children with dyslexia by strengthening the skills of all initial teachers so that they know the signs of dyslexia, when to refer for additional support and how to support students in the classroom. Despite these recommendations being made, dyslexia awareness is still not a mandatory part of initial teacher training.
It is proven that the earlier a person is identified with dyslexia, the more likely they are to achieve to their full potential in the future, thanks to the right support mechanisms being put in place from the start. By educating teachers in dyslexia awareness, they will feel empowered and enabled to identify and support students with dyslexia, completing an important element of the Rose Review’s recommendations.

We call upon the government to actively review the current provisions of initial teacher training to improve dyslexia awareness within it and seek to help support the 10% of the UK population with dyslexia.
For more information on dyslexia please see www.bdadyslexia.org.uk 

Yours sincerely,

(Your name)
